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November 14, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have recently received several reports of concerns from area businesses (especially those 
located on Wallisville Road) regarding inappropriate actions in and around their 
establishments, before and after school, by some of our students.  In addition, we’ve received 
concerns from the business owners regarding the drop off and pick up of students in their 
parking lots.   
 
We are asking for your assistance with the following: 
 

1. Parents, please DO NOT drop off or pick up students in business parking lots; and   
2. Students should not loiter in and around businesses.  Students who are making 

purchases should do so and leave as soon as the purchase is complete. 

We appreciate the support our community businesses have shown our students and 
community and we encourage all to support them as well.  Thank you for your assistance in 
alleviating these concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angi Williams, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


